
 

 

 

 

Please sign your child(ren) up to have their school photo taken. Multiple time slots are available 
every 15 minutes, and they may fill up quickly – so sign up today! Siblings that both attend Oak 
Creek High School can use the same time slot and do NOT need to sign up separately. 
 

SIGN UP: www.empirephotos.com/oakcreekhigh2021  
 

Please Note: When signing up for a time slot, the software will request parent contact 
information. This information will be used when sending the proof of your child’s photo to you 
after picture day for viewing/ordering. You will be able to unsubscribe at any time. 

There is no need to bring anything to picture day except your smile!       
Picture day will be paperless and 100% contact-free. The photo taken will be used for the 
yearbook as well as your child’s ID card. 

 

Within a few days of picture day, you will receive an email from Empire Photography containing 
a link to your child’s private, PIN-protected online photo gallery. If you do not receive an email, 
please check your spam folder and contact Empire Photo if you need assistance. You may also 
receive a paper proof in the mail in the weeks after picture day. 

There is no obligation to order. If you do decide to order, you can complete your purchase for 
photo print and specialty products online (or via the mail if you prefer to order with the paper 
proof). All photo orders will be mailed directly home to the address provided during checkout 
and will be shipped within 2-5 business days. It’s that easy! 

 
 
 

 

Email: customerservice@empirephotos.com 
Phone: (608) 257-2941 

Hours: 8:30 AM – 5:00 PM, M-F 

Wednesday, August 25, 2021 

9 AM – 7 PM 

Oak Creek High School – Large Gym 

http://www.empirephotos.com/oakcreekhigh2021
mailto:customerservice@empirephotos.com

